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SAVE THE DATE

Exclusive : the SADECC will take place from 1 to 4 October 2021

Initially scheduled for April 2021, the SADECC was postponed to June due to the evolution of the health crisis 
in France. At the beginning of the year, the still worrying situation and the lack of visibility, both for visitors 
and exhibitors, logically forced the organisers to postpone the event once again. It is now official: SADECC will 
take place from 1 to 4 October 2021 at the Paris Porte de Versailles Exhibition Centre. The big news is that it 
will leave Hall 7.1 to move to the ultra-contemporary Hall 6, which will be inaugurated in November 2019. By 
validating these dates, the organising team led by Eglantyne Verriès has ensured that the SADECC will be the 
first major event for the kitchen industry to be held in France since the crisis emerged. Already a must-attend 
event, the SADECC, the only French trade show entirely dedicated to the world of the fitted kitchen, will take 
on a whole new symbolic meaning with these dates. 

Under the theme, «Furnish your future», the SADECC will bring 
together for four days the main players in the market and thousands 
of professional visitors in a friendly spirit, without forgetting the 
health safety that will still be necessary and legitimate. Professionals 
will discover (at last!) all the new products from all sectors (furniture, 
household appliances, equipment and accessories, dressing rooms, 
bathrooms, software, services...) to rethink their consumer offer 
but also to develop their professional activity in order to respond to 
the new market challenges. They will also benefit from numerous 
events which we will be unveiling shortly. 

«We are delighted to be able to organise SADECC from 1 to 4 
October 2021 in the brand new Hall 6 of the Paris Porte de Versailles 
Exhibition Centre. The decision to postpone the show once again 
from June to October was not an easy one. But for us, the priority 
is to offer the best possible reception conditions to our exhibitors 
and visitors. October will therefore be the ideal time. The SADECC 
will be the first major national event for the kitchen industry since 
the crisis emerged. We are preparing a programme of events that 
is both festive and studious, which will be unveiled in detail very 
soon,» says Eglantyne Verriès, director of SADECC.

If the dates of 1 to 4 October 2021 are already in your diaries, you can follow the news of the show in real 
time by clicking on the links :
www.sadecc.com 

Contact for further information : 

          contact@sadecc.com

https://fr-fr.facebook.com/Salon.Sadecc/ 

04 67 58 82 28
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